



**ACCEPTED:** Other members accepted via text during the meeting.

**Current bank balance:** \$4,359.18. Income over July/August included \$385.47 sweat v's steam, and new membership.

**ACTION:** Nadia to go back to register now and see how much income come for Sweat v's steam online entries

**Membership:** Currently 10 members.

Anthony is not showing up as a member. Some committee members are not members at the moment.

**ACTION:** Anthony to contact Tri SA to ask why the ACTIVE network is not showing him as a member.

**ACTION:** Sarah to find out how to get Anthony a login for ACTIVE network

## 6. Grants/Sponsorship

Nadia has contacted the Office of Sport and Recreation to find out if we have been successful with our grant. Was meant to hear by July 31<sup>st</sup>. They are still not ready to announce. \$5,000 was applied for coaching in the Riverland for junior and seniors.

**ACTION:** At next meeting RTC to consider if we want to offer the sponsorship program again to school age children.

## 7. Promotions

### Murrayman:

Sarah Ryan has asked that we promote the Come n tri for Murrayman

### Website:

Anthony has IT skills and would be able to have a look at our website to see if he can assist keeping it up to date.

**ACTION:** Sarah to ask Andrew Haigh to provide Anthony with password information for our website, so he can have a look to help the set up

## 8. Events

### ▪ Sweat v's Steam review

After we collate the income and expenditure from Sweat v's Steam, we think we should give \$200 to the P.S Industry. The giant cheque should be handed over. Photo opportunity. Motion for next meeting (after we have verified income from the event).

### ▪ Swim the lake - planning

**ACTION:** Nadia to contact Tri Australia (or Tri SA) to see if they would cover the risk of a long distance lake swim.

We should look up costs compared to Rottneest Island and Jetty to Jetty events.

### ▪ Duathlon

Suggest holding a movember duathlon again in mid November (12<sup>th</sup> or 19<sup>th</sup>).

**ACTION:** Nadia to register with Moevember.

## 9. Any other business

Ideas discussed at the AGM; 1. Associate membership, 2. Triathlon Coaching, 3. Regular events for members  
Items to be held over to another meeting as there are not many members available.

**Meeting Closed: 8.45pm**

**Next meeting: Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> September 2017, 7pm**

Meeting	ACTION LIST	Status
Aug 2017	<b>Triathlon SA</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>Nadia</b> to RSVP by 1st October, to attend the Triathlon SA club forum on 14th October</li> <li>▪ Contact Jason Delfos to discuss triathlon development opportunities for the RTC</li> <li>▪ <b>Nadia</b> to contact Tri Australia (or Tri SA) to see if they would cover the risk of a long distance lake swim.</li> </ul>	
Aug 2017	<b>Murrayman</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>Sarah</b> to forward Sarah Ryan's Murrayman email onto Members.</li> <li>▪ <b>Members</b> to advertise the Murrayman come n tri poster wherever possible</li> </ul>	
Aug 2017	<b>Sweat v's Steam</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>Nadia</b> to go back to register now and see how much income come for Sweat v's steam online entries</li> <li>▪ <b>Sarah</b> to check on-the-day registrations</li> </ul>	
Aug 2017	<b>Membership</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>Anthony</b> to contact Tri SA to ask why the ACTIVE network is not showing him as a member.</li> <li>▪ <b>Sarah</b> to find out how to get Anthony a login for ACTIVE network</li> </ul>	
Aug 2017	<b>Sponsorship</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>RTC</b> to consider if we want to offer the sponsorship program again to school age children.</li> </ul>	
Aug 2017	<b>Website</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>Sarah</b> to ask Andrew Haigh to provide Anthony with password information for our website, so he can have a look to help the set up</li> </ul>	
Aug 2017	<b>Moevember Duathlon</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <b>Nadia</b> to register with Moevember</li> </ul>	
April 2017	<b>Clothing/Uniform</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Sarah</b> to contact Victor Triathlon Club to see where they got there tri suits and how they are finding them.</li> </ul>	in progress
April 2017	<b>Training/Events</b> <p><del>Sarah to contact Victor Tri Club to ask how there club events are organised.</del></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Nadia contacting Craig Wilson, Belgravia to ask for lap swimming each morning</li> </ul>	Swimmers are able to put in a lane rope. COMPLETE
Feb 2017	<p><del>Mike and Nadia to organise to pay an invoice to Tri Australia for Moevember duathlon.</del></p>	
Feb 2017	<b>Promotions</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>All</b> to keep an eye out for good website designers, locally</li> </ul>	In progress – Anthony P to look into it
Nov 2016	<b>CORRESPONDANCE</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Nadia</b> to find out how to register RTC with IRONMAN</li> </ul>	In progress